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EAmnesty International Meeting-All welcome. Sunday, November 27th, 2-4pm Room 
203, SUB. 1
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cember 4 at 7:30pm. Sing-a-long to some of your favourite Christmas carols! Followed 
by refreshments. Donations for STU food bank please. A self-help group for individuals suffering from headaches has been started. If you are interested in learning more about ways to 
The tovrhnlno„ rv,mttmPO, ,INm . , . , , , copf Wlth your hcadache now « the time to take action. The next meeting will be held on Wed., Nov. 30 on the UNB campus in

ment of Alzheimer s Disease—A professional workshop open to psychologists, and gradu-
KeirÎea™ PlÏ^n2PS,yh h0l0g[' T' "VJ'fT “ Sn0dgraSS Tge’ P° y0U SÜlg or dancc? Do you ““ t0 Perform? Characters Incorporated, New Brunswick's young ambassadors, is looking for

by a presentation that is University students interested in joining the troupe for its 1995 season. If you sing or dance, and are interested in an opportunity to

tures Lstiared wfrh Ï n 3 3 ? T r n lnVeSt,gaU°n ,n|0the Clm,cal Fea' travel and rePresent your province. then we would like to meet you. For further information, call 506-452-1345. Be sure to ask abouttures Associated with the Dementia Syndrome of Depression (Pseudo-Dementia).” our scholarships and student supervisor programs.

Taekwon-Do Tournament-The UNB/STU Taekwon-Do Club will be hosting its first 
Invitational Tournament on Sat., Nov. 26 (tomorrow) at the South Gym (across from 
the Aitken Centre). Come see UNB and STU students competing in sparring and pat­
terns against members of Taekwon-Do Clubs from around the Province. Competition 
starts at 12 noon.

Campus MinisL

Rev. Monte Peters 444^029,Rev. Neville Cheeseman 453-5089 or 454-6507 
Dr. John Valk 459-5962 or 453-5089Alumni Memorial Building, Room 3

UNB Navigators presents “The Power of Prayer”-7:30pm, Friday, November 25 at 
the Alumni Memorial Building. Tartan Lounge. Everyone welcome.

UNB Debating Union meeting—Monday, November 28th at 7pm in the SUB Room 
103. Members must attend because practise rounds, etc. will take place. See you there!

To celebrate the 50th Anniversary of the United Nations, the Political Science Stu­
dents’ Association is hosting a forum. Our guest speakers will include Professor Vaughn 
of STU who will discuss how the UN functions and its future role in the International 
Community. Major Brent Beardsley from CFB Gage town will speak on his recent Peace­
keeping mission in Rwanda. We would like to invite you to join us at this informative 
session on Wed., Nov. 23, at 3:30pm in Tilley 5. If you have any questions, please feel 
free to contact me at 472-4477. We hope to see you there!

Free Information Seminar on Immigration Issues-Mon., 28th Nov. from 3pm-5pm 
at Dineen Auditorium, Head Hall. All foreign students are welcome. Speaker: Renowned 
immigration lawyer from Toronto.

A Dinner and a Movie
Every Friday, beginning at 5:00 pm, a Spaghetti Supper and Movie Review is hosted by Campus Ministry. Senior Common 
Room, McConnell Hall. All welcome. Do join us for fellowship and some good discussion. Meet some new people.

Writings of Christian Antiquity
Campus Ministry is hosting a study every Wednesday to examine writings of Christian antiquity: 1:30 pm, Senior Common 
Room, McConnell Hall. Contact John Valk (459-5962—mornings) for more information.

Inter-Varsity Christian Fellowship
The Christian Meditation meetings are held in the Faculty Lounge, Edmund Casey Hall, St.. Thomas University every Monday 
at 7:00 pm. During the meeting we listen to a tape by the Benedictine monk John Main (1926-82) for about 15 minutes and 
this is followed by a silent form of prayer for 20 minutes. It is a simple way of praying.

Worship Services
Catholic Masses-St. Thomas Chapel: Mon. - Fri. 11:30; Sunday Masses 11:00 am & 4:00 pm.
Anglican Eucharist-Sunday 11:00 am, Wed, and Thurs. 12:30 pm. Old Arts Chapel.
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has a service for students 
who wish to produce quality 

reports, essays, charts, 
graphs, etc 

for their professors.
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Open 7 days a week
(weekends by appointment only)
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Come and see us 
(at the Brunwickan) 

SUB building, 
Room 33 or call
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